
         
CONDOLENCE MOTION   

Moved by: Deputy Mayor Pantalone   

Seconded by:  Mayor Miller        

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Mr. Romeo Tracogna on September 25, 2009.  

Mr. Tracogna was the father of Mr. John Tracogna, former City employee who is presently the 
General Manager of Ontario Place.    

Mr. Tracogna, like the majority of Toronto residents, immigrated to Toronto and has greatly 
enriched our community through his presence and actions and was a proud member of the 
Carpenters Union, a tradition continued by his son Walter.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to the Tracogna family.    
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